Dear Mr. Chrispin and Bucyrus Board Members,

Blidged Collinger

It is with mixed emotion that I offer you my resignation as Bucyrus Middle School Intervention Specialist, effective August 31, 2022. I have enjoyed working here the past 5 years, but now find that I need to work from home to support the needs of my family at this time.

Thank you for your leadership and the opportunity to be a Proud Redmen. The memories I have made in the district will impact my life and future. All the best.

Bridget Dillinger